
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Do All for the Greater Glory of God 

Dear Parents, 

This is the last newsletter of 
the school year, and it also 
includes information for the 
first part of June.  If you 
have not already done so, 
please complete your 
registration forms for the 
2016-2017 school year.  It is 
important that you turn in 
your forms as soon as 
possible, so we can start 
planning for the upcoming 
school year.  We will be 
having an Open House for 
new families on Monday, 
May 2 from 6:00 PM – 7:30 
PM.    

The May crowning Mass will 
be held in conjunction with 
Grandparent’s Day on 
Friday, May 13.  This is a 
beautiful tradition where we 
not only crown Mary, our 
Mother, in church, but we 

also walk over to school 
after the completion of 
Mass to crown Mary in the 
school’s entrance way.  If the 

students are able to, we ask 
them to bring a flower that 
will be placed in a vase 
around the statue of Mary.   

The St. Ignatius School 
graduating class of 2016 will 
be celebrating their 
graduation Mass on 
Saturday, June 4 at the 4:30 
PM Liturgy.  A reception 
for the graduates and their 
families will be held 
immediately following Mass 
in the school gym.  The staff, 
students, and I would like to 
wish them the best as they go 
forth to be ambassadors of 
Christ.  Congratulations class 
of 2016: Christina Andrews, 
Mikaela Bannon, Makenna 
Fessler, Noah Hanson, 
Brooke Saile, and Madison 
Tulgestka.  We are so proud 
of all of you! 

I am grateful to all of you for 
another fantastic year!  We 
are extremely fortunate to 
have such wonderful families 

at our school that know the 
importance of a Catholic 
education.  Each one of us 
can feel that difference as 
soon as we walk through the 
front doors of our school.  It 
is important that we continue 
to share the good news of 
our school with other 
families, so that they will find 
a home at St. Ignatius 
School.  I pray that God will 
bless all of you and your 
families during the summer 
months.  Know that you are 
loved.  

 Love & prayers, 

Mrs. Rabeau 
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From the Desk of  the Principal, Amy Rabeau 
 
I N S I D E  T H I S  I S S U E :  

St. Ignatius Catholic School 

Parent Teacher Guild & School Carnival   

The Parent Teacher Guild 
will be having their final 
meeting on Tuesday, May 
10 at 6:30 PM in the club 
room.  All parents are 
encouraged to attend.   

Our bi-annual school 
carnival is scheduled for 
Friday, May 20 from 
11:00 AM – 2:00 PM in 
the school gym.  We are 

in need of the following 
items: large candy bars, 2-
liters of pop, Pringle cans, 
and Chinese raffle prizes.    
All donated items should 
be dropped off in the 
school office by May 6.   
Plates of cookies are also 
needed for the cookie 
walk game.  School hot 
lunch will not be provided 

on this day.  A special 
carnival menu with prices 
will be coming home 
soon.  I would like to 
thank Vicki Kieliszewski 
and Kathy LaLonde for 
organizing this fun event 
for our school. 
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Special Points of Interest: 

May 2: Open House 6:00 PM – 

7:30 PM 

May 10: PTG Meeting 6:30 PM 

May 11-13: Scholastic Book Fair 

May 12: Family Potluck 6:00 PM 

May 13: May Crowning 8:30 AM 

Mass 

May 13: Grandparent’s Day 8:30 

AM – Noon 

May 20: Carnival 11:00 AM – 2:30 

PM 

May 26: Half Day Dismissal 12:00 

PM 

May 27 - 30: No School 

May 31: School Resumes 

June 4: 8th Grade Graduation 

June 13: Half Day Dismissal 12:00 

PM 

June 14: Half Day Dismissal 12:00 

PM 



The Scholastic Book 
Fair will be on display 
in the music room 
beginning on 
Wednesday, May 11 
and will run through 
Friday, May 13.  
Students will be given 
the opportunity to 
browse the selection 
of  books and 

Scholastic Book Fair 

purchase items they 
wish.  The book fair 
will be open during 
the potluck and on 
Grandparent’s Day.  
Our school library 
benefits from the 
book fair and on 
average receives 
$900.00 worth of  
free books annually, 

so please support this 
wonderful cause!    I 
would like to thank 
Shanna Bowden for 
chairing this event 
for our school. 

 

Our annual family 
potluck is scheduled 
for Thursday, May 12 
at 6:00 PM in the 
school gymnasium.  
Each family is asked to 
bring a dish to pass.   
Information regarding 
what you are asked to 
bring was sent home in 
the Friday folders.  
Please return the slips 

Family Potluck  
 to the school office, so 

we can get an accurate 
count.  I would like to 
thank Karen Wagner 
for organizing this 
event for our school. 
Each family is also 
asked to make a poster 
filled with pictures of 
their loved ones.  The 
posters will be 
displayed on the walls 

of the gym for 
everyone to enjoy.  
The spring concert will 
follow the dinner.  
The students are 
asked to wear their 
navy blue or khaki 
slacks, skirts or 
jumpers, and a nice 
white or blue top.  

 

 

 

 

Grandparent’s Day is 
Friday, May 13.  The 
day will begin with Mass 
at 8:30 AM followed by a 
gathering in the gym 
with coffee and 
doughnuts.  The 
children’s choir will also 
be performing.  After the 

Grandparent’s Day 
 concert, grandparents are 

invited into their 
grandchild’s classroom 
for some fun and 
learning. Information 
about the cost of the 
luncheon was sent home 
in the Friday folders.  If a 
grandparent is unable to 

attend, we welcome any 
family member or friend 
to join us.  I would like 
to thank Sammantha 
Weathermon for 
volunteering to organize 
the luncheon for our 
school.   

 

 

 

Daughters of 
Isabella Parish 

Breakfast 
 

There will be a 
parish breakfast on 

Sunday, May 15 
from 8:30 AM – 

11:30 AM. The 7th 
& 8th graders are 

asked to work and 
the 1st & 2nd graders 
are asked to provide 

desserts.  All 
proceeds will 

benefit the school, 
so please help out 

and do your part to 
make this a 

successful and 
smooth event for 

all. 
 
 

Congratulations 

to Nora 

LaLonde for 

being chosen as 

our Optimist 

Club Student of 

the Month for 

April! 
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Fourth Grade 
Katelyn Bielas* 
Sophie Kieliszewski 
Nora LaLonde* 
Emma Meyer* 
Sophie Mina* 

Fifth Grade 
Mason Bowden 
Paige Delekta 
Evan Fairbanks 
Brielle Kulik 
Mallary Tosch* 
Emma Wickersham 

St. Ignatius 3rd Quarter Honor Roll 
Sixth Grade 
Grace LaLonde 
Sydney Tulgestke 
Matthew Wilbert 

Seventh Grade 
Austin Bielas 
Megan Delekta 
Alex Meyer 
Karissa Rabeau 

Eighth Grade 
Makenna Fessler 
Noah Hanson 

Brooke Saile 
Madison Tulgestka* 

 

*Denotes all A’s 

 

 

  

 

 

 

We are in need of parent 
volunteers to assist during 
the student lunch hour. 
Lunchtime duty is from 
11:05 AM to 12:05 PM.  A 
calendar for lunch duty 
volunteers is displayed on 
the front counter in the 
school office.  All families 
are asked to work at least 
three lunches.   Please 
remember to sign the 
sheet of paper on the 
clipboard by the calendar 
so you will be given 

Lunchtime News 
 proper credit.  Thank you 

and God bless you for 
volunteering!  

All checks for hot lunch 
need to be made out to 
Rogers City Schools.  
When your child’s account 
is low, you will receive an 
email from the public 
school.   All parents are 
encouraged to fill out a 
free and reduced lunch 
form at the beginning of 
the school year or 

throughout the course of 
the year if their financial 
status changes.  This 
information is kept strictly 
confidential. 

 

St. Ignatius Catholic School will provide a Christian Education 
through the cooperation of our families, the primary teachers of 
our children.  Guided by the Holy Spirit, the love of God, and 
Christ-like living, St. Ignatius is committed to nurturing all 

children through a strong formation of faith, academic excellence, 
and compassionate discipline. 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Ignatius School Mission Statement 

 

St. Ignatius School 
545 S. Third St. 

Rogers City, MI 49779 
989-734-3443 

 
Phone/Fax: 

989-734-3443 
Email: 

arabeau@stignatiuscs.org 
School Web Site 

www.stignatiusparishschool.com 
 

 

St. Ignatius Cash Calendar 

April Winners 

$100 

Gail Johnston 

$25 

Tammy Greenman 

Alvin Mina 

BJ Galloway 

Kurt Nowak 

Bill Budnick 

Beverly LaLonde 

April Tosch 

Jaynet & Brian Wirgau 

Paul & Jeannie Marshall 

 

 

Last Week of  School 

During the last week 

of  school, June 13 - 14, 

the students may wear 

jeans.  The students 

will be dismissed at 

12:00 PM on Monday, 

June 13 and Tuesday,  

June 14.  

 

http://www.stignatiusparishschool.com/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 


